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Right here, we have countless book the devil
you know felix castor 1 mike carey and
collections to check out. We additionally
offer variant types and next type of the
books to browse. The pleasing book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as with
ease as various new sorts of books are
readily approachable here.
As this the devil you know felix castor 1
mike carey, it ends stirring inborn one of
the favored ebook the devil you know felix
castor 1 mike carey collections that we have.
This is why you remain in the best website to
see the unbelievable ebook to have.
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The Devil You Know Felix
THE DEVIL YOU KNOW, by Mike Carey, is an
Urban Fantasy that you will most likely find
shelved in the horror section of your local
bookstore. It is about an exorcist, Felix
Castor, who is looking to get out of the
game, but predictably takes one last job.
That job is a haunting of a museum in London.
The Devil You Know (Felix Castor):
Amazon.co.uk: Carey ...
Felix Castor is a freelance exorcist, and
London is his stomping ground. It may seem
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like a good ghostbuster can charge what he
likes and enjoy a hell of a lifestyle, but
there's a risk: sooner or later he's going to
take on a spirit that's too strong for him.
The Devil You Know (Felix Castor):
Amazon.co.uk: Carey ...
THE DEVIL YOU KNOW, by Mike Carey, is an
Urban Fantasy that you will most likely find
shelved in the horror section of your local
bookstore. It is about an exorcist, Felix
Castor, who is looking to get out of the
game, but predictably takes one last job.
That job is a haunting of a museum in London.
Obviously, things go to hell in a handbasket.
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1 eBook ...
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1 by Carey, Mike at AbeBooks.co.uk - ISBN 10:
1841494135 - ISBN 13: 9781841494135 - Orbit 2006 - Softcover
9781841494135: The Devil You Know: A Felix
Castor Novel ...
Find many great new & used options and get
the best deals for The Devil You Know: A
Felix Castor Novel, vol 1 by Mike Carey
(Paperback, 2006) at the best online prices
at eBay! Free delivery for many products!
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1 by Mike ...
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Buy The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel,
vol 1 by Carey, Mike (April 6, 2006)
Paperback by (ISBN: ) from Amazon's Book
Store. Everyday low prices and free delivery
on eligible orders.
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1 by Carey ...
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1: Amazon.co.uk: Carey, Mike: 9781841494135:
Books. Buy New. £9.99. & FREE Delivery on
your first eligible order to UK or Ireland.
Details. Only 11 left in stock (more on the
way).
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1: Amazon.co ...
Worse still, Felix is forced to question his
own beliefs about life, death, and the
supernatural. The Devil You Know is a
compelling read, a hardboiled detective story
transposed into a gritty apocalyptic world.
Castor is an engaging narrator and his wry,
humorous voice is effective and appealing.
The Devil You Know (Felix Castor, #1) by Mike
Carey
"The Devil You Know is a spectacular novel,
one of the best supernatural thrillers I've
read in years."? Douglas Preston, New York
Times bestselling author "Sleazy and down-atheel and quintessentially London, Mike
Carey's Felix Castor steps effortlessly into
the growing field of supernatural noir and
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brings with him a blast of fresh, British
air.
Amazon.com: The Devil You Know (Felix Castor
(Paperback ...
The Devil You Know (Felix Castor, #1) by Mike
Carey. 3.80 avg. rating · 13,258 Ratings.
Felix Castor is a freelance exorcist, and
London is his stamping ground. It may seem
like a good ghost buster can charge what he
likes and enjoy a hell of a lifestyle--but
there's a risk: Sooner or la…. Want to Read.
Shelving menu.
Books similar to The Devil You Know (Felix
Castor, #1)
Felix is an exorcist but you kind of get the
feeling he really doesn't want to be. Well,
amongst other things he did kind of lumber
his best mate with a demon for a soul mate,
but that wasn't all Felix's fault. A crime
story, an urban fantasy myth, or just a
bloody well written story - however you slice
it, this is worth the cover price.
Amazon.co.uk:Customer reviews: The Devil You
Know: A Felix ...
The Devil You Know A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1. Mike Carey. 4.3 • 7 Ratings; $11.99;
$11.99; Publisher Description. Felix Castor
is a freelance exorcist, and London is his
stamping ground. At a time when the
supernatural world is in upheaval and
spilling over into the mundane reality of the
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living, his skills have never been more in
demand. A ...
?The Devil You Know on Apple Books
Felix Castor is the main character of a
series of novels written by sometime
Hellblazer and Lucifer author Mike Carey. He
appears in the following novels: The Devil
You Know; Vicious Circle; Dead Men's Boots;
Thicker Than Water; The Naming of the Beasts
Felix Castor (Literature) - TV Tropes
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1: Carey, Mike, Kramer, Michael: Amazon.sg:
Books
The Devil You Know: A Felix Castor Novel, vol
1: Carey ...
The Devil You Know Summary Felix Castor is a
freelance exorcist, and London is his
stamping ground. At a time when the
supernatural world is in upheaval and
spilling over into the mundane reality of the
living, his skills have never been more in
demand.

Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike
Carey presents the first book in his hip
supernatural thriller series featuring
freelance exorcist Felix Castor. Felix Castor
is a freelance exorcist, and London is his
stomping ground. It may seem like a good
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ghostbuster can charge what he likes and
enjoy a hell of a lifestyle, but there's a
risk: sooner or later he's going to take on a
spirit that's too strong for him. When Castor
accepts a seemingly simple ghost-hunting case
at a museum in the shadowy heart of London,
what should have been a perfectly
straightforward exorcism is rapidly turning
into the Who Can Kill Castor First Show, with
demons and ghosts all keen to claim the big
prize. But that's business as usual: Castor
knows how to deal with the dead. It's the
living who piss him off.... The Felix Castor
NovelsThe Devil You KnowVicious CircleDead
Men's BootsThicker than WaterThe Naming of
the Beasts By the same author, writing as M.
R. Carey: The Girl With All the Gifts
Fellside The Boy on the Bridge
Felix Castor is a freelance exorcist, and
London is his stamping ground. At a time when
the supernatural world is in upheaval and
spilling over into the mundane reality of the
living, his skills have never been more in
demand. A good exorcist can charge what he
likes - and enjoy a hell of a life-style but there's a risk: sooner or later he's
going to take on a spirit that's too strong
for him. After a year spent in 'retirement'
Castor is reluctantly drawn back to the life
he rejected and accepts a seemingly simple
exorcism case - just to pay the bills, you
understand. Trouble is, the more he discovers
about the ghost haunting the archive, the
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more things don't add up. What should have
been a perfectly straightforward exorcism is
rapidly turning into the Who Can Kill Castor
First Show, with demons, were-beings and
ghosts all keen to claim the big prize. But
that's OK; Castor knows how to deal with the
dead. It's the living who piss him off . . .
Felix Castor is a freelance exorcist, and
London is his stamping ground. At a time when
the supernatural world is in upheaval and
spilling over into the mundane reality of the
living, his skills have never been more in
demand. A good exorcist can charge what he
likes - and enjoy a hell of a life-style but there's a risk: sooner or later he's
going to take on a spirit that's too strong
for him. After a year spent in 'retirement'
Castor is reluctantly drawn back to the life
he rejected and accepts a seemingly simple
exorcism case - just to pay the bills, you
understand. Trouble is, the more he discovers
about the ghost haunting the archive, the
more things don't add up. What should have
been a perfectly straightforward exorcism is
rapidly turning into the Who Can Kill Castor
First Show, with demons, were-beings and
ghosts all keen to claim the big prize. But
that's OK; Castor knows how to deal with the
dead. It's the living who piss him off . . .
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike
Carey presents the second book in his hip
supernatural thriller series featuring
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freelance exorcist Felix Castor. Felix Castor
has reluctantly returned to exorcism after a
successful case convinces him that he really
can do some good with his abilities---"good,"
of course, being a relative term when dealing
with the undead. His friend Rafi is still
possessed, the succubus Ajulutsikael (Juliet
to her friends) still technically has a
contract on him, and he's still dirt poor.
Doing some consulting for the local cops
helps pay the bills, but Castor needs a big
private job to really fill the hole in his
bank account. That's what he needs. What he
gets is a seemingly insignificant "missing
ghost" case that inexorably drags him and his
loved ones into the middle of a horrific plot
to raise one of hell's fiercest demons. When
satanists, stolen spirits, sacrifice farms,
and haunted churches all appear on the same
police report, the name Felix Castor can't be
too far behind...
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike
Carey presents the third book in his hip
supernatural thriller series featuring
freelance exorcist Felix Castor. You might
think that helping a friend's widow to stop a
lawyer from stealing her husband's corpse
would be the strangest thing on your To Do
list. But life is rarely that simple for
Felix Castor. A brutal murder in the heart of
London bears all the hallmarks of a long-dead
American serial killer, and it takes more
good sense than Castor possesses not to get
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involved. He's also fighting a legal battle
over the body -- if not the soul -- of his
possessed friend, Rafi, and can't shake the
feeling that his three problems might be
related. With the help of the succubus Juliet
and paranoid zombie data-fence Nicky Heath,
Castor just might have a chance of fitting
the pieces together before someone drops him
down an elevator shaft or rips his throat
out. Or not. . .
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike
Carey presents the fourth book in his hip
supernatural thriller series featuring
freelance exorcist Felix Castor. Old ghosts
are coming back to haunt Felix. Names and
faces he thought he'd left behind in
Liverpool resurface in London, bringing Felix
far more trouble than he'd anticipated.
Childhood memories, family traumas, sins old
and new, and a council estate that was meant
to be a modern utopia until it turned into
something like hell....These are just some of
the sticks life uses to beat Felix Castor
with, as things go from bad to worse for
London's favorite freelance exorcist. See,
Castor's stepped over the line this time, and
he knows he'll have to pay. The only question
is: how much? Not the best of times, then,
for an unwelcome confrontation with his
holier-than-thou brother, Matthew. And just
when he thinks things can't possibly get any
worse, along comes Father Gwilliam and the
Anathema. Oh joy.... The Felix Castor
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NovelsThe Devil You KnowVicious CircleDead
Men's BootsThicker than WaterThe Naming of
the Beasts By the same author, writing as M.
R. Carey: The Girl With All the Gifts
Fellside The Boy on the Bridge
The beautiful. The bad. The possessed. Some
people worship them. Some people fear them.
And some people—like Morgan Kingsley—go up
against them toe-to-toe, flesh to flesh, and
power against power. An exorcist by trade,
Morgan is one of the few humans with an aura
stronger than her possessor, even though her
demon can tease her body senseless. She’s
also a woman who has just discovered a
shocking truth: everything she once believed
about her past, her identity, may have been a
lie. With a family secret exploding around
her and a full-scale demon war igniting,
Morgan is a key player in an unsettled world.
Then a rogue sociopathic demon enters her
life with a bang. His name is The Hunter. And
since she is the prey, Morgan has only one
choice: to hunt The Hunter down—no matter
what heartbreaking truths she uncovers along
the way….
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike
Carey presents the fifth book in his hip
supernatural thriller series featuring
freelance exorcist Felix Castor. They say the
road to Hell is paved with good intentions,
but if you ask Castor, he'll tell you there's
quite a bit of arrogance and reckless
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stupidity lining the streets as well. He
should know. There's only so many times you
can play both sides against the middle and
get away with it. Now, the inevitable moment
of crisis has arrived and it's left Castor
with blood on his hands. Castor drowns his
guilt in cheap whiskey, while an innocent
woman lies dead and her daughter comatose,
his few remaining friends fear for their
lives, and there's a demon loose on the
streets. But not just any demon---this one
rides shotgun on Castor's best friend's soul,
and can't be expelled without killing him.
Looks like Felix Castor's got some tough
choices to make, because expel the demon he
must---or all Hell will break loose. Felix
Castor series: The Devil You Know Vicious
Circle Dead Men's Boots Thicker Than Water
The Naming of the Beasts By the same author,
writing as M. R. Carey: The Girl With All the
Gifts Fellside The Boy on the Bridge
From Rita Award winner and New York Times
bestselling author Liz Carlyle comes a
spellbinding novel in which the ton’s most
charming ne’er-do-well meets his match in a
most unexpected fashion and discovers the
true meaning of desire... Frederica d'Avillez
is sure she will never marry. She's had a
disastrous London season, and now her
longtime beau has thrown her over for a more
eligible miss. But if Freddie can't have a
husband, she's hell-bent on experiencing at
least one night of unforgettable passion.
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Where better than in the arms of the dashing
rogue Bentley "Hell-Bent" Rutledge? So what
if he's a rake, scoundrel, and all-round
devil? Scandal trails in Bentley's wake and
fair maidens usually steer well clear of
him—and vice versa. But when the opportunity
presents itself, Bentley can't resist
Freddie's exotic beauty. When their wild,
reckless passion has dire consequences,
Bentley is forced to choose between honor and
freedom. And Freddie soon realizes that
Bentley's devil-may-care façade is just
that—for she has unwittingly unleashed his
dark secrets...and secret desires.
The hunt is on for a fortune in stolen
British gold in this New York Times
bestselling Sean Dillon novel. Irish militant
Michael Ryan wants to finance war in his
homeland—and a sinister pact with the New
York Mafia will make his dreams a savage
reality. Former IRA enforcer Sean Dillon now
works for the British government. His
mission: retrieve the gold lying shipwreched
at the botton of the Irish Sea by any means
necessary—and finish Ryan's bloody plot
before it gets off the ground. Two deadly men
are locked in a furious race, with millions
of dollars—and lives—hanging in the
balance...
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